Subject: Lunch at PRANK? From: Ellen Riotto <ellen@southpark.la> Date: 06/26/2017 01:52 PM **To:** Greg Schumann < greg@prankbar.com> CC: Robert Buente

bbuente@1010dev.org> Hi Greg, Hope you're doing well! I'm reaching out to intro you to the BID Board Treasurer and President of 1010 Development Corporation, Bob Buente. Bob is planning a luncheon for Urban Land Institute's Fall Meeting in October and is a big fan of PRANK. He's wondering if you'll be open for lunch by then, and if not, whether he can arrange a private event. I'll let Bob take over from here. Thanks! Ellen Ellen Riotto Executive Director South Park Business Improvement District 1100 S Flower St, Suite #3400, Los Angeles, CA 90015 ellen@southpark.la <mailto:ellen@southpark.la> | o. 213 663 1112 | c. 401 439 8147

southpark.la <http://www.southpark.la/> | Facebook <http://fb.com/SouthParkLosAngeles> |
Twitter <https://twitter.com/southparkla> | Instagram <https://www.instagram.com
/southparkla/>

24/7 DISPATCH: 866-560-9346

-image001.png

1 of 2 10/19/2018 09:13 AM



-Attachments:	
image001.png	1.3 KB

2 of 2 10/19/2018 09:13 AM